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Dear Brothers & Sisters,  

 

We hope that you and your loved ones had a wonderful Christmas weekend! 

We thank you always for your hard work and dedication!  

 

This year, HQ has decided not to print out the calendars since they will arrive 

late if they do (probably due to limited staff members and materials). Instead, 

they will leave it up to the Subregions to decide how to print them locally. While 

we haven't heard an update from our Subregional team on whether they will 

print them or not, a digital copy is currently available. Anyone is welcome to 

download the file for free (click on the button below). The file is also made 

available on store.familyfed,org.  

 

Thank you and God Bless you and your families!  

 

 

Download Calendar  

 

 

  

 
 

http://www.tparents.org/Library/Unification/Topics/Calendar/UC-Calendar-2023.pdf

